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I’m in support of SB 409 to make curriculum easily accessible to parents. My child 

has been 2 grade levels below in reading and it took way too long for me to realize 

part of the problem could be from him not being exposed to evidenced based reading 

curriculum that focused on phonics. We are finally getting him the help he needs by 

pushing for more phonics based reading programs. I think all parents have the right 

to know exactly what curriculum is being taught so they can make informed decisions 

on what is best for their child. No one cares more than the parent. Take the mystery 

of what is going on at school so parents can do their job of advocating for their child. 

Thank you.  


